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Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

Lee Kummer - D5

Thursday, December 20, 2018 1.08 PM

Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Fwd: Traffic on Ray street during CR bridge construction

From: <lkummer@manitowoc.org>

Date: December 20, 2018 at 1:07:01 PM CST _
To: <mhowe@manitowoc.org>, <sczekala@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Traffic on Ray street during CR bridge construction

Hi. A couple on Ray street called and said last time construction took place on CR many drivers,
including semi trucks used Ray street as a short cut from Custer to MacArthur. They are
requesting signage for no truck traffic on Ray Street during the construction, which seems like a
reasonable request. Please add this request to the January Public Safety committee

agenda. Thanks and Merry Christmas. Lee

Sent from my iPad




